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Recommended Action:

It is recommended that the Board of Directors of the Hesperia Water District award a Professional Services
Agreement (PSA) to Claris Strategy in the amount of $188,768 plus a 10% contingency amount of $18,877 for
a total not-to-exceed amount of $207,645 for professional consulting services related to the America’s Water
Infrastructure Act of 2018 (AWIA), C.O. No. 4070-1911 and authorize the City Manager to execute said
agreement.
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